
From: Dick Corso dick.corso@me.com
Subject: Fwd: Public Records Request

Date: March 24, 2016 at 1:45 PM
To: Council@lvcs.org

LVCS School Council Members,

I understood that you met this week and statements were made about letters of concern and notices of violation issued to TVLC by NJESD.  I
include the following public records request made to NJESD and I will subsequently forward each of three emails resulting from the request. 

It appears that you may not be in receipt of records that represent items which could have a material affect on the corporation and services
provided to schools. 

The TVLC Board sent a representative to NJESD a week ago Monday, along with the TVLC Interim CEO.  After several hours of dialogue,
between TVLC and NJESD, I am told that the NOVs are not signed off.  

I do not believe you are getting the full story.  I recommend you question the validity of any statements from sources independent of TVLC
BOD, Staff and other parents. 

This is email 1 of 4. 

Thank you,
-dc

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: David Thoming <dthoming@njes.org>
Date: March 18, 2016 at 12:45:41 PM PDT
To: Dick Corso <dick.corso@me.com>
Subject: RE: Public Records Request

Mr. Corso,

The district is in receipt or your request, and will send you the requested documents shortly.

David Thoming

-----Original Message-----
From: Dick Corso [mailto:dick.corso@me.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2016 12:24 PM
To: David Thoming <dthoming@njes.org>
Subject: Public Records Request

Superintendent Thoming,

Via this email, I formally request copies of any letters of concern or letters/notices of violation issued to TVLC, by NJESD, for the past 12
months through current. 

Best regards,
-dc
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